Koon, Nancy

From: George Urena <gurena03@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, April 3, 2022 10:50 PM

To: Water Draft Permit Comment

Subject: RE: Discharge Permit Number AR0053210, AFIN 60-05010

Dear Mr. Khan,

| am requesting that ADEQ deny the permit for the sewage treatment facility for Paradise Valley. | also request a public
hearing on this issue.

This developer is a serial offender when it comes to being in non-compliance with ADEQ. Allowing him this permit will
only create problems for the community because he does not care about the consequences the same way they do. Once

this is granted there is no going back- The effects will be detrimental and everlasting to the community and wildlife.

Milk bayou is a source of life-giving water for animals and people within the Mill Bayou Watershed, and therefore is not
an appropriate use as a sewage pipe which will poison our waters and threaten our health.

There are other more sustainable options this developer can explore to keep our community and waterways clean and
safe.

Thank you for your time and consideration in such a serious matter.

Sincerely,

George Urena
172 Courts Ln.
Little Rock, AR 72223



